
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BSA Disability Study Group Announces Call for New Convenor(s) 
 
Would you like to become more involved in the study group? Alison is looking for a co-convenor to 
join her in running the group.  
 
This is a valuable opportunity to help shape the direction of the Study Group, support its members, 
and contribute to building an active and inclusive space for sociological research, dialogue, and 
collaboration in the field of disability studies. 
 
The Convenor plays a key role in leading the Study Group, which includes: 
 

• Coordinating group activities and events (such as seminars, workshops, or conference 
panels) 

• Engaging with Study Group members and facilitating communication 
• Supporting the promotion and visibility of disability sociology within and beyond the BSA 
• Liaising with the BSA, including writing a short annual report outlining Study Group activities 

• Representing the study group at BSA Study Group meetings  

 
The Convenor role is open to academics of any career stage. Convenors must be BSA members and 
maintain their membership for the duration of their tenure in the role. 
 
Further information on the group is available at: BSA Disability Study Group  
   
Please email enquiries@britsoc.org.uk with expressions of interest, including what you could bring 
to, and how you might benefit from, the role by 30th September 2025. Please note: The call may 
close early if all positions are filled before the deadline. 
  
Looking forward to hearing from you! 
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